
  
   

  

 

The Royal Ministry of Foreign Affairs presents its compliments to Heads 

of Mission accredited to Oslo, and has the honour to refer to the circular 

note of March 13 on new travel restrictions imposed to reduce the spread 

of coronavirus in Norway, and to clarify entry restrictions for individuals 

arriving in Norway from non-Nordic countries, with regards to foreign 

diplomats accredited to Norway and Embassy personnel.  

In accordance with Norway’s international obligations, holders of 

Diplomatic and Service Passports, ID Cards and Residence Cards for 

Foreign Missions issued by Norwegian authorities will not be denied 

entry or requested to return to the country of origin. They are, however, 

requested to self-quarantine for 14 days after arrival, in line with the 

measures enacted by Norwegian Health Authorities. Quarantine should 

be carried out even if there are no symptoms of disease. If symptoms of 

disease, individuals must self-isolate until free of symptoms for 7 days.  

  
Personnel from Missions resident in Oslo are strongly encouraged to 

follow Norwegian Health Authorities guidelines and restrictions and this 

way contribute to minimizing the spread of the coronavirus disease 

COVID-19.  

 

https://helsenorge.no/koronavirus/travel-advice 

 

The Royal Ministry of Foreign Affairs avails itself of this opportunity to 

renew to the Heads of Mission accredited to Oslo the assurance of its 

highest consideration. 

     

Oslo,   13 March 2020 
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